
BOCC MEETING PUBLIC COMMENTS  

07/14/2021 

These are questions and comments received through the County website and through 

the Strategic Communications email. 

First Name: 

Kerry 

Last Name: 

Rea 

Email: 

k.rea806@gmail.com 

Address: 

 

City:  

 

State:  

KS 

ZIP Code:  

 

Received By: 

This comment was received through the online website. 

Subject: Dr. John Gallagher & County Manager Tom Stolz 

 

Question or Comment: 

As a citizen of Sedgwick Co, I am appalled by the current state of affairs within EMS 
and the commission. It makes me sick to my stomach to think that my (AND YOURS!) 
loved ones are at risk because of this disgusting abuse of power. The BLATANT lies 
and deceit that is taking place under the direction of Tom Stolz and John Gallagher can 
no longer be kept in the closet. I can assure you that the community trust in this county 



government is trashed. There is no room to move forward with these “leaders”. It is time 
to remove Dr. John Gallagher and County Manager Tom Stolz from their positions. 
They have no regard for human life and will continue to manipulate data and facts for 
their own personal gain. We will not stop demanding change! 
  



 


